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School Advisory Council Meeting Minutes
ARG 79 -March 14, 2019
Cafeteria @ 5:30 pm

Welcome
The SAC meeting was called to order by Mr. Myers at 5:37 PM.
Approval of December’s SAC minutes

The SAC minutes were reviewed for correction and grammatical errors. No
corrections were made. Ms. Casson made the motion to approve the minutes
reflecting no additional errors. Mr. Casson seconded the approval of the December
meeting minutes. All SAC members were in favor to approve the December minutes
at 5:41 PM.

Math Goal — Mr. Myers

All iReady data for math has been treading in a positive track. The interventions for
students whd are struggling are showing to be effective. Gains in math were made
when comparing the first iReady Diagnostic and second Diagnostic. The final iReady
Diagnostic is in April prior to the FSA. Grades 3-5™ are approaching the end of their
Go Math books. Parents, please continue to work with your child at home, especially
with their math fluency.

SAC - Title 1

We are recruiting people for SAC positions next year, if you’re interested in being a

representatives of SAC, please come speak to Mrs. Clinch, Ms. Zelaya or Mr. Myers.

We have our Literacy and STEAM family night coming up. There will also be a

Curriculum night. Please provide suggestions of any other night you would like to
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see next year. This year, we did incorporate performances as part

of monthly family

nights. We incorporated a Social Emotional Night which was suggdsted last year.

Mr. Norman received a petition requesting privacy screens along f

ines Blvd and 64"

Avenue. Unfortunately, the committee cannot approve the requegt for privacy

screens. From a law enforcement perspective, it is important to bg
through the fence for safety reasons. Mr. Norman came by on sey,
assess the fenced area. Based on his observation, he didn’t feel th

any safety concerns. The teachers did a great job to keep students

able to see
bral occasions to
> students faced

away from the

fence. Mr. Norman will get together with the Department of Trangportation

regarding cars speeding off the Turnpike Exit Ramp. He will keep N
regarding that particular safety concern.
Principal’s Report

This month is fire safety. It is suggested that families need to discu
meeting areas in the event of a fire evacuation. There also needs 1
evacuation routes in the event of a fire.
Other Business

A parent had a concern about fire drills. As a parent, she is happy
aware of the procedures and colors of the drills, however, sometif
develop some anxiety. Mrs. Clinch said she will address this conce
Support Staff at the school.

Adjournment

Ms. Zelaya made the motion to adjourn the SAC meeting at 5:50 H
2019. Mr. Myerse seconded the motion. The next meeting is sche
14, 2019.
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